
Read,  Believe  and  Don’t
Forget

religion-news we answer all
scriptural questions

with scripture
Read the news; we show the

Prophecies.

The Book of Yahweh has the best reference of
any bible I know, and is used exclusively in

this article unless otherwise specified. It has
the Sacred Names restored, which were replaced
with titles such as Lord and God, under the
direction of the Vatican (Roman Catholic

Church) in all versions, such as the King James
version.

Isayah 34:16 — Search out The Book of Yahweh,
and read. Not one of these will be neglected.
For it is written: Yahweh is their Shepherd;
for His Mouth has commanded it, and His Spirit

has gathered them.

 

Read, Believe and Don’t Forget

 

Everything is as shown in Mattithyah 24:21-22, from now to the
great burning planned by Satan to rid the earth of mankind.
All  religions  are  led  by  the  Catholics.  Catholic  means
universal, which means they worship all Gods, even the demons
and they will not repent.

 

Read this:

Revelation 9:20-21

20 And the rest of the men who were not killed by these
plagues, still did not repent of the works of their hands,
that  they  should  not  worship  demons,  and  Gods  (elohim,
teraphim) of gold, and silver, and brass, and stone, and of
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wood: which can neither see, nor hear, nor walk;

21 Neither did they repent of their murders, nor of their
sorceries, nor of their fornication, nor of their thefts.

 

The Catholic religion started with Cain:

Genesis 3:1-5

1 Now the serpent was more subtle and crafty than any beast of
the field which Yahweh had made. And she said to the woman;
Has Yahweh indeed said: You shall not eat of every tree of the
garden?

2 And the woman said to the serpent; We can eat the fruit of
the trees of the garden;

3 But of the fruit of the tree which is in the midst of the
garden, Yahweh has said: You shall not eat it, nor shall you
touch it, or you will die.

4 And the serpent said to the woman; You will not surely die.

5 For Yahweh knows that in the day you eat of it, your eyes
will be opened, and you will be as Gods (elohim), knowing
Righteousness and evil.

 

Notice these words in verse 5—evil as the Gods and never
forget.

 

The  Gods  are  evil.  So  why  does  the  whole  world  worship
God/Gods?

 

Answer: Deception!



Revelation 12:9

And the great dragon was cast out, that old serpent, called
the devil, and Satan, who deceives the whole world. She was
cast out into the earth, and her angels were cast out with
her.

 

See the words “whole world” and don’t forget.

 

The Catholic Godworshiping religion has never changed, even
after  Yahweh  brought  the  twelve  tribes  out  of  Egypt.  The
leaders of the twelve tribes were Catholic Godworshipers; evil
as the Gods.

I Samuyl 8:4-8

4  Then  all  the  elders  of  Israyl  gathered  together  and
approached  Samuyl  when  he  was  at  Ramah,

5 Saying to him; You are old, and your sons do not walk in
your ways. Appoint us a king to judge us; just like all the
other nations.

6 But these things displeased Samuyl, especially when they
said; Give us a king to judge us.  Then Samuyl prayed to
Yahweh.

7 Yahweh answered Samuyl, and said: Listen to all the words
the people speak to you, for they have not rejected you; they
have rejected Me, that I should not reign over them.

8 Just as they have done to Me from the day I brought them out

of Egypt, to this very day, they are now doing to you__they are
forsaking Me in order to serve God(s); elohim!

 



The same Godworshipers controlled Yerusalem, even in the days
of Yahshua’s Disciples. See Acts 7 and don’t forget.

 

Here we see the High Priest of the Pharisees and Sadducees.

Acts 5:17-18

17 Then the High Priest and all those who were associated with
him—the sect of the Sadducees—rose up in indignation,

18 And seized the Apostles, placing them under arrest in the
common prison.

Acts 7:1, 37-43

1 Then the High Priest asked; Are these things true?

37 This is that Mosheh, who said to the children of Israyl:
Yahweh your Father will raise up for you a Prophet like me,
from your brothers. Him you will hear.

38 This is he, who was among the called out ones in the
wilderness with the malak who spoke to him on Mount Sinai; and
with our fathers, who received the Doctrine of Life to give to
us,

39 Whom our fathers would not obey, but they rejected him. So
in their hearts they turned back to Egypt,

40 Saying to Aaron: Make us Gods (elohim) to go before us. As
for this Mosheh who brought us up out of Egypt, we do not know
what has become of him.

41 And they made an image of a calf in those days, and offered
sacrifice to the God (el), and rejoiced in the works of their
own hands.

42 Then Yahweh turned, and gave them up to worship the host of
heaven, just as it is written in The Book of Yahweh: Was it to



Me you brought sacrifices and offerings in the wilderness
forty years, O house of Israyl?

43 No! But you have lifted up the idolatrous temple of Molech;
your God (el), and Chiun your star-God (el); Saturn, the star
of your God (el) which you made for yourselves. And I will
carry you away beyond Babylon.

 

Verse 39: the leaders of the land of Israel turned back to
Egypt.

Verse 40: …brought us up out of Egypt…

 

They came out of Egypt with Mosheh, but they never repented of
their Godworship.

 

Read this and believe; don’t forget:

Acts 7:42-43

42 Then Yahweh turned, and gave them up to worship the host of
heaven, just as it is written in The Book of Yahweh: Was it to
Me you brought sacrifices and offerings in the wilderness
forty years, O house of Israyl?

43 No! But you have lifted up the idolatrous temple of Molech;
your God (el), and Chiun your star-God (el); Saturn, the star
of your God (el) which you made for yourselves. And I will
carry you away beyond Babylon.

 

The  Savior  shows  the  Pharisees,  Sadducees,  Essenes,  and
Herodians—today’s Catholics—the system of Godworship; evil as
the Gods.



Yahchanan 3:19-20

19 Now this is the condemnation: Light has come into the
world, but men love darkness rather than Light, because their
deeds are evil.

20 For every one who practices evil hates the Light, and
neither  comes  to  the  Light  for  fear  his  deeds  would  be
exposed.

 

Genesis 3:5—evil as the Gods.

 

Where are they today, in this time of the coronavirus?

 

Read, believe and don’t forget:

Revelation 17:1

And there came one of the seven malakim who had the seven
bowls, and talked with me, saying to me: Come, I will show you
the sentence of the great whore that sits upon many waters.

 

Verse 1: seven malakim.

 

Who are these seven?

 

Revelation 16:1-2

1 And I heard a great voice out of the House saying to the
seven malakim: Go your ways, and pour out the bowls of the



Judgment of Yahweh upon the earth!

2 And the first went, and poured out his bowl upon the earth;
and there came a noisome and grievous sore upon the men who
had the mark of the beast, and upon those who worshiped his
likeness.

 

They are the malakim pouring out the coronavirus at this time.
So the time is now.

 

Revelation 17:1

And there came one of the seven malakim who had the seven
bowls, and talked with me, saying to me: Come, I will show you
the sentence of the great whore that sits upon many waters.

 

The sentence is decided and the seven last plagues have begun.

 

Revelation 17:1 – waters?

 

Answer: Revelation 17:15 – peoples, multitudes, nations, and
tribes.

 

They rule them into Godworship. See this:

Revelation 17:2

With whom the kings (religions) of the earth have committed
fornication; practiced idolatry: Godworship (the worship of
elohim), and the inhabitants of the earth have been made drunk



with the wine of her fornication.

 

The sentence?

Revelation 18:2

And he cried mightily with a strong voice, saying: Babylon the
great is fallen, is fallen, and is become the habitation of
demons, and the hold of every foul spirit, and a place where
its priests reject knowledge and they teach everyone to be
unclean; to hate and get away from keeping Yahweh’s Laws.

 

Compare:

Revelation 9:20-21

20 And the rest of the men who were not killed by these
plagues, still did not repent of the works of their hands,
that  they  should  not  worship  demons,  and  Gods  (elohim,
teraphim) of gold, and silver, and brass, and stone, and of
wood: which can neither see, nor hear, nor walk;

21 Neither did they repent of their murders, nor of their
sorceries, nor of their fornication, nor of their thefts.

 

The sentence shown in Revelation 18:8-10, 17-19 is a one-hour
burning; that’s a nuclear burning.

Revelation 18:8-10, 17-19

8  Therefore,  her  plagues  will  come  in  one  day—death,  and
mourning, and famine; and she will be utterly burned with
fire; for strong is Father Yahweh Who judges her.

9 And the kings of the earth, who have committed fornication



and lived luxuriously with her, will wail over her, and lament
for her, when they will see the smoke of her burning—

10 Standing afar off for the fear of her torment, saying: Woe!
Woe! That great city Babylon, that mighty city! For in one
hour your judgment has come!

17 For in one hour such great riches came to nothing! And
every sea captain, and all the company in ships, the sailors,
and all who earn their living from the sea, stood afar off,

18 And cried when they saw the smoke of her burning, saying:
What city is like this great city?

19 And they cast dust on their heads, and cried, weeping and
wailing, saying: Woe! Woe, that great city, in which all who
had ships in the sea were made rich through her wealth! For in
one hour she is made desolate.

 

There is a place of safety.

Micahyah 4:1-3

1 But in the Last Days it will come to pass that the mountain;
promotion, of The House of Yahweh will be established in the
chief  of  the  nations.  It  will  be  raised  above  all
congregations; and all peoples will eventually flow to it.

2 And many nations will come and say; Come, and let us go up
to the mountain; uplifting, of Yahweh, and to the House of the
Father of Yaaqob, and He will teach us of His Ways, and we
will walk in His Paths. Because the Laws will depart from
Zion, and the Word of Yahweh from Yerusalem.

3 And He will judge between many people, and rebuke strong
nations  afar  off;  and  they  will  beat  their  swords  into
plowshares, and their spears into pruninghooks. Nation will
not lift up a sword against nation, nor will they learn war



anymore.

Zecharyah 6:11-13

11 Take the silver and gold and make crowns, and set them upon
the head of Yahshua son of Yahweh, the High Priest.

12 Speak to him, and say; This is what Yahweh our Father says:
Behold, the Man Whose Name is the BRANCH! For He will branch
out from His place, and He will build The House of Yahweh!

13 Yes, He will build The House of Yahweh. He will bear glory,
and will sit and rule on His throne. He will be a Priest upon
His throne; and the counsel of Peace will be between them
both.

Zecharyah 9:8

Then I will encamp around My House like a guard, against those
who march in and out. No more will an oppressor overrun them,
for now My eyes are watching over them.

Psalm 91:1-10

1 He who dwells, at Abel, in the secret place of the Most High
will abide under the Shadow of the Almighty.

2 We say to Yahweh: You are our refuge and our fortress! You
are our Father in You we will trust!

3 Surely He will deliver you from the snare of the fowler, and
from the noisome; deadly, pestilence.

4 He will cover you with His Feathers, and under His Wings
will you trust. His Truth will be your shield and buckler.

5 You will not be afraid of the terror of night, nor of the
arrow that flies by day.

6 Nor of the pestilence that walks in darkness, nor of the
destruction that wastes at noonday.



7 A thousand will fall at your side, and ten thousand at your
right hand; but it will not come near you.

8 Only with your eyes you will look and you will see the
reward of the wicked;

9 Because you have made Yahweh your refuge. Because you have
made the Most High  your House; The House of Yahweh;

10 No evil will befall you, nor will any plague come near The
House of Yahweh at Abel.

 

 

Yahweh bless your understanding.

 

True Ahab (Love),
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